
Ronald Kotloff <jek@reagan.com> wrote: 

At Christmas time we get wish lists on 3x5 cards for each child at the Boys and Girls club.  The 
3x5 cards are handed out to our members.  Each member gets 2 or more cards.  After they are 
distributed to members at our meeting, we all meet at Target and shop for the kids.  Target gives 
us a 10% discount.  At the Christmas party, we mingle with the kids and cook dinner for the kids 
and their families.   

  

At the March Spaghetti  fundraiser dinner, we cook the spaghetti and sauce, toast the bread and 
server the dinners.  The Interact Club helps by clearing tables, setting place settings, helping 
people get their dinners to their table, go and get people their dinners that are handicapped, poor 
drinks and just mingles with the people.  Club members also mingles with the people.  Last year 
we served around 800 dinners.  Lot of work but well worth it. 

 


